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GENERAL MEETING AND POT LUCk 

Location: Oekalb YWCA Law~ranceville Hwy., Decatur 

Don't forget to mark your calendars for our 

SUNDAY·, SEPTEI"1BER 17th 1'1EETING AT 3 P .t1. The 

AICAA board has many new exciting ideas to 

announce, and buisness to take care of 

as well. Afterwards, we will have oue fameous Pot 

Luck event!! Board members will be providing main 

meat dishes and wine, and ask that members bring 

side dishes like: 

Savourma, Pilaf, Hummosh, Tabouli, Vegetables, 

Fruits, Desserts, or any appetizing side dish. We 

also ask that you bring ice and soft-drinks to 

round out the Pot Luck, which so many of you have 

made a fabulous sucess so many times in the past 

I I If you have any questions about what to bring, 

please call Siran Megerian at 252-5176 or Linda 

Najarian at 

92(1-(H)33 • 



ALABAMA'S ARMENIAN COMMUNITY 

The Armenian families of Huntsville, Alabama have 

formed the 

Armenian Cultural Association of Huntsville. They 

spent the past summer planning activities such as 

group eooking and baking, having guest speakers 

about Armenia's culture and our heritage. Its 

great to see that our neighbors have looked to 

come together, and the AICAA in a goodwill spirit, 

will look to create future joint activities with 

this group. 

VISAS 

The March 1989 OP-1 Lottery for immigrant visa 

figures and results are now being released. If 

you wish assistance in applying for the immigrant 

visa abroad, adjustment to permanent residence, or 

status to permanent residence within the USA, 

please contact your attorney. 



., 

.JULY PICNIC 

Our summer picnic at Sarkis Agha-Sarkissian's 

house was a wonderful community get together. 

We'd like to give a big THANK YOU to Sarkis, who 

was kind enough to let.us use his home, grilled up 

lots of delicious food, and took us out boating on 

Lake Lanier. We also couldn't forget the great 

side dishes the ladies graciously brought that we 

really enjoyed. We missed all of you who couldn't 

make it!!! The day 1--1as really a fun and spe't:i~l 

occasion for everyone. 

ARMENIANS GO UNDERGROUND 

As many of you know, Underground Atlanta opened 

downtown last summer, and we'd like to send out 

CONGRATULATIONS to Ohannes Kabbedjian, who opened 

up another Hovan Gourmet store in the food court 

there. When you stop by for a look around, think 

of our President, Ara Keyfer. The architectural 

firm he works with designed it!!! 

ED I TOR·· S CORNER 

If you have any: Summer Stories, Armenian Jokes, 

Announcements, Birthdays, Opinons, Letters to the 

Editor, Recipies, or ANYTHING you'd like to 

express in our newsletter, please contact Tania 

Ghebl ikian at 455-1474. We want to hear from 

you! 


